



Sr. E Davies, Senior School Nurse Sick Bay Tel: 01691 626529 Email: sisters@ellesmere.com

3rd August 2021

Dear Parent,

Please could you complete the attached short medical questionnaire for your child/children to enable us to update and cross check our school records. This helps to keep your child safe at school and on their educational visits.

Please return to <u>sisters@ellesmere.com</u> by Friday 3rd September 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286